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Is strongly object to the submission on the following basis: 
- The proposed exhaust stacks must be filtered, particularly given the close proximity to high 
density residential areas and numerous schools 
- The location of the construction dive site in Flat Rock Gulley is unsuitable and will result in the 
destruction of hundreds of trees. It should be located on the adjoining baseball diamond so as to 
avoid this unnecessary environmental damage. The baseball fixtures can be held elsewhere on a 
temporary basis. 
- Traffic congestion must be better understood and managed for the proposed on/off ramps 


